
        

             
                 

 

          

 

               

              

          

          

 

   

  

  

   

   

  

 

            

          

              

            

 

           

           

  

           

 

 

       

 

From: ENERGY STAR [mailto:windows@energystar.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2008 9:45 AM 
Subject: ENERGY STAR for Windows, Doors, and Skylights Announcement 

Dear ENERGY STAR for Windows, Doors, and Skylights Stakeholder: 

In response to stakeholder feedback at the meeting on August 13, the U.S. Department of 

Energy (DOE) has decided to extend the comment period for the criteria revision. Send 

written comments and corresponding documentation via e-mail, with "Criteria Revision" 

in the subject line, by October 17, 2008, to: 

Richard Karney 

richard.karney@ee.doe.gov 

and 

Emily Zachery 

D&R International 

ezachery@drintl.com 

DOE seeks supporting data and documentation for all comments submitted. If your 

submission contains confidential information, please indicate so clearly and prominently 

at the top of the document(s). With the exception of those labeled as confidential, 

stakeholder comments will be posted to the Web site address below. 

The handouts, presentations, and registrant list from the stakeholder meeting are 

scheduled to be posted by the end of this week at 

http://www.energystar.gov/index.cfm?c=archives.windows_criteria_amendment. Meeting 

notes will be added as soon as they are available. 

Thank you for supporting ENERGY STAR. 


